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September, 23, 2010

Subject: Invitation Dr. Paskulin for Ibogaine events Barcelona, October, 13-16 of 2010

Dear Dr. Paskulin,

On behalf of the International Center for Ethnobotanical Education, Research & Service (ICEERS), a government recognized
tax-exempt NGO with its base in the Netherlands, following your excellent last year's presentation at The Ministry of Health
of Catalonia, Barcelona, Spain (GASS conference), | would like to invite you to attend our conference in the Catalan Ministry
of Health called: "The Development of Iboga Alkaloids for the Treatment of Drug Addiction" (see attached flyer). This event
will take place on the 15th of October.

Secondly, | would like you to represent the OMI Institute in Slovenia during our 'European Ibogaine Project' dinner we will
hold at restaurant Coure in Barcelona the same day starting from 21:00h, aiming for the establishment of a European
cooperation for clinical and follow up studies with ibogaine for the treatment of drug dependency. This meeting is co-
organized by the Center for Investigation of Medicaments (CIM) of Hospital Sant Pau, Barcelona, where they have more than
10 years of experience in the clinical research of psychoactive compounds such as Ayahuasca. We have 25 confirmations of
people such as the director of the drug dependence department of the Ministry of Health of Catalunya, directors of large
addiction treatment centers from Portugal, Switzerland, the Netherlands, New Zealand and Spain. A European
pharmaceutical company specialized in the development of niche pharmaceuticals, different foundations will be represented,
etc. With your experience in the research field of Ibogaine, your presence is important for this initiative.

Lastly, we invite you to present the latest outcome of your research as an invited speaker at the 2nd International Treatment
Provider Conference, held at Pati Limona, Barcelona on the 13th,14th and 16th of October. For more information about
ICEERS, visit www.iceers.org.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Truly,

Ben De Loenen
Executive Director ICEERS



